
 

Work Zone Speed Management Study cover letter  

Minnesota 
Department of Public Safety 

  
 

February 1, 2022 

The Honorable Frank Hornstein, Chair  
House Transportation Finance & Policy Committee 
545 State Office Building 
Saint Paul, MN 55155   

The Honorable John Petersburg, GOP Lead 
House Transportation Finance & Policy Committee 
217 State Office Building 
Saint Paul, MN 55155 
 
 

The Honorable Scott Newman, Chair  
Senate Transportation Finance & Policy Committee  
3105 Minnesota Senate Building  
Saint Paul, MN 55155  
 
The Honorable Scott Dibble  
Ranking Minority Member 
Senate Transportation Finance & Policy Committee  
2213 Minnesota Senate Building  
Saint Paul, MN 55155 

 
RE: Work Zone Speed Management Study 

 
Dear Legislators: 

We are pleased to provide the Work Zone Speed Management Study to the legislature.   
 
As directed by the 2021 Laws of Minnesota, 1st Spec. Sess., Chap. 5, Art. 4, Sec. 140 this study identified existing 
strategies and practices currently used in work zones to reduce vehicle speed and provide a safer space for workers in 
the work zones. A task force consisting of MnDOT and DPS staff, industry representatives, cities, counties and 
stakeholder groups convened to discuss and recommend actions to create safer work zones in construction areas. These 
recommendations are provided in the study. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  

Margaret Anderson Kelliher         John Harrington 
Commissioner             Commissioner 

https://www.revisor.mn.gov/laws/2021/1/Session+Law/Chapter/5/

